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From: "McGarry, Lisa" <LISA.MCGARRY@det.nsw.edu.au>
To: "sutherlandlepreview@planning.nsw.gov.au" <sutherlandlepreview@planning....
Date: 14/02/2014 10:32 PM
Subject: LEP

I Lisa Mcgarry owner of 136 Willarong Road North Caringbah NSW 2229 comment as follows 

1. I support the LEP in Willarong Rd North ONLY because of the old Caringbah High site being 
approved for high density redevelopment. 
2. Request support from council regarding lot amalgamation as
   a. Makes it easier for residents to relocate. 
    b. Allows for design and more open space leading to a more aesthetically appealing outcome.
3. Declare that I have not made a donation to any political party etc.
4. I have been in consultation with my neighbours and they are supportive of an amalgamating their 
lots with mine. The addresses of our properties are 130,132,134 and 136.
 
Lisa McGarry 136 Wilarong Rd Caringbah
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